
GMC/INDUCTION/24/01 Dated:16/02/2024

IMPORTANT NOTICE

The College is holding an Induction Programme on 18/04/2024 (Thursday) in the

Auditorium at 1:30 PM for the students of Second and Fourth Semester. The

programme will cover information about various curricular and co-curricular activities

available for students to participate in, promoting all-round development of students .

Discipline will also be a key topic, emphasizing the importance of maintaining a positive

and respectful attitude towards peers, teachers, and the school environment. Lastly,

there will be a list of do's and don'ts provided to guide the students on proper conduct

and behavior within the school premises.
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Principal

Prof Abdul Wahid Makhdoomi

Copy to :

1. Convener, Auditorium Committee for information and making necessary

arrangements.

2. Incharge College Website for uploading the Notice.

2. Convener, Debate and Seminar Committee.

3. NSS Programme Officer




